
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
April 23, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Project Home Key Development in fiscal year 2022. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is LA Family Housing, located at 7843 Lankershim Blvd. 
North Hollywood, CA 91605.  
 
The funding would be used for converting the Panorama Inn, a new housing property 
acquired through the State of California’s Project Home Key initiative, into permanent 
supportive housing (PSH) for individuals experiencing homelessness in the San Fernando 
and Santa Clarita Valley region of Los Angeles County. PSH provides service-enriched 
permanent housing for people with high barriers to housing stability who, without support, 
would likely fall back into homelessness. This project seeks to circumvent traditional 
construction financing processes to save both time and money, bringing more units of PSH 
online more quickly to meet the growing need for service-enriched housing. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 
California, 29th District 
 


